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A MESSAGE FROM THE HEADTEACHER 

Dear Parents, Guardians & Friends, 
 

In 2016, after our last Ofsted inspection, I stood 
up in assembly and told the pupils that my main 
goal was to provide the best facilities for our 
community. It has taken six long years and our 
complete rebuild will start in the new year. We 
have completed the planning, to create the most 
modern, “state of the art” school in Lancashire. 
All Saints’ will thrive for the next 60 years in 
buildings that we will be proud of.  
 

It was a joy to be part of the communal liturgy 
with our partner primary schools and the local 
clergy, whilst our inspectors were in the school! 

The music, readings and dancing were led by the talented pupils and it highlighted the creative wor-
ship that demonstrates our Catholic life. I hope all our families can share in the festive celebrations in 
the local parishes.  
 

A reminder to our Year 11 parents, that now is the time to focus on learning and revising for the up-
coming summer examinations. Small chunks of effective revision will pay dividends in the future.  If 
you are contemplating where to send your sons and daughters next year, we are fortunate to be the 
only school in the district to be a feeder school to Holy Cross College, Bury.  

Can we keep in our prayers, all our families who are finding the financial squeeze, a major issue. If we 
can help in any way, just contact the school 

Thank you for your wonderful support. I would like to take the opportunity to wish each of you, a 
restful, happy and holy Christmas and a New Year full of blessings. 

Yours faithfully,  Brian McNally  - Headteacher 

On Tuesday 13th December, pupils and staff en-
joyed a delicious Christmas Dinner.  The canteen 
was decorated and Christmas music  played whilst 
we tucked into turkey and all the trimmings.  Thank 
You to our fabulous kitchen staff  for all their hard 
work to make this annual event extra special! 

CHRISTMAS 2022 
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A MESSAGE FROM THE EXECUTIVE HEADTEACHER 

WOW! What a term! I cannot believe that 14 weeks have gone by so fast and we finish on Friday for 
the Christmas break! I want to start by thanking all the staff, pupils, parents and governors for making 
me feel so welcome since I started working with the school on 5th September.  
 

As a whole school community, I believe we have achieved much in this term and it was lovely for Of-
sted to recognise this in our Section 8, 2-day, ungraded inspection last week. The findings and draft re-
port will now be quality assured and a draft report will be shared with the school in 20 working days to 
check for factual inaccuracies and in 30 working days the report be published on both the school and 
Ofsted websites.—we expect this will not be until the 1st week of February 2023. 
 

It was so lovely to see the whole school community pull together during what were an intense and de-
manding 2 days for all concerned. The challenge now for staff and pupils is to work towards ensuring 
that we are all at our very best every day and not just  for a 2-day Ofsted inspection!  
 

The overall judgements and report remain confidential until they are published but we can tell you that 
we are all delighted with the result and it is the best possible outcome for the school. All the hard work 
this term was worthwhile but we cannot be complacent and the rapid school improvements we have 
made this term must continue into the spring and summer terms. 
 

Many thanks for your support with school uniform standards and behaviour. We still have much work 
to do, but we can all be proud of the improvements we have made as a school community. We are 
confident that by all working together we can make All Saints’ an even better school than it is already.  
 

We expect all girls to wear their skirts at a full length and not roll them up. We expect pupils and staff 
to follow the school behaviour policy so every pupil feels safe and looks forward to coming to school 
each day. This also ensures that teachers can teach and pupils can learn. Our big school drive next term 
will be to ensure all pupils attend school on time each day unless there is a very good reason not to do 
so!  
 

All being well, I would also like to inform you that I have agreed to be at All Saints’ for 3 full days a 
week from 3rd January until the end of the summer term.  
 
Have a restful and happy Christmas and best wishes for 2023. 

Mr X. Bowers, Executive Headteacher 

Our annual prizegiving ceremony took place on 
10th November . Out guest speaker was Han-
nah Bones and her speech was both inspiring 
and amusing. 
 

Certificates, subject awards and special awards 
were presented to a wide selection of pupils 
who supported each other whole heartedly, 
just as they had done in their five years at All 
Saints’.    
 

We wish the Class of 2022 well in their future 
endeavours! 
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MESSAGES FROM THE RE DEPARTMENT 

As we journey through Advent, we prepare to celebrate the birth of Jesus and welcome Him into our lives at 
Christmas. The Pope has previously spoken of a ‘call to hope’; that despite a world of pessimism and con-
flicts, we should await the Lord and continue to hope. On Gaudete Sunday, Pope Francis spoke about the 
importance of kind words and small gestures to help others. These small actions have a huge impact. He 
reflects on the conflicts and issues that we face as a worldwide community, and as we prepare the way for 
Jesus, he calls on us to pray before the Nativity scene, that the birth of Jesus will bring a ray of peace to the 
children of the whole world, especially those forced to live the terrible and dark days of war, in particular 
the war in Ukraine that destroys many lives of many children.  
 

This term, it has been busy. We began our 
new academic year welcoming our new RE 
teacher, Miss Kenwright. Miss Kenwright 
has worked at St Peter’s in Manchester 
and has joined us from Bolton St Cathe-
rine’s Academy. She has made a positive 
impact in the Department and it is great to 
have her on the team.  
 

In October, we welcomed our feeder pri-
mary schools to our Valley Chaplains’ 
Training Day. This event was wonderful 
and it was great to work with all the mem-
bers of our Catholic cluster. Particular thanks to Miss Weldon from St Peter’s who led the workshops. We 
ended the day with our Valley Mass, where Fr Chris McGrane and Fr Simon Stamp co-celebrated Mass and 
commissioned our new Chaplains.  
 

In November we held a remembrance service to remember all those who have lost their lives and  those 
who have been affected by war. Many thanks to Leo Stemp in Y10 for leading us in the ‘last post’. It was a 
wonderfully respectful and reflective service.  
 
We began the season of Advent with assemblies and reflections centred around the theme of ‘hope’ for the 
first week of Advent. On 7th December we hosted the Joint Schools’ Advent Liturgy. Again, it was wonderful 
to be joined by our Primary schools and we went on a journey through the Nativity story, where each school 
contributed a reading, reflection, song or dance. Thank you to all the pupils who were involved. It was a 
lovely event.  
 

We have been completing our Christmas Hamper appeal for RAFT. Each form has been bringing in items to 
go into a Form Hamper. These will be used by RAFT, our local food bank, and delivered to families in and 
around our local community. Deadline for these is 12th December.  
 

Year 11 have completed their PPEs. Please keep them in your prayers as they begin to prepare for a second 
set of PPEs in February and their final examinations, which will begin in May.  

 

On behalf of the Department, we wish you all a happy and  
Holy Christmas, 

 
Mr A Sidlow, CL Religious Studies 
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A NIGHT AT THE MUSICALS 

 
 

I was walking down the school corridor and I saw a 
poster for auditions for the school show. I decided 
to go along to the music room and find out more. I 
found a crowd of people gathering. I didn’t really 
know many of them, but it sounded like something I 
would regret missing, so I got involved. Rehearsals 
weren’t for the faint hearted. We practised for 
months every Tuesday and Thursday after school 
and even came in to rehearse on a Saturday. Miss 
Padwell and Mrs Hindley ran a tight ship, but they 
made it fun for everyone and it definitely paid off. 

 

It was the first night of the show and I was filled 
with nerves and excitement. I couldn’t wait to per-
form in front of a full house packed with family and 
friends of All Saints’. On the first night there were 4 
generations of my family watching. The show was 
amazing, and we all did brilliantly. There were 
many appearances from the staff too which was 
great. My great grandads’ false teeth almost fell 
out when Mr Parkes came on stage dressed as 
Sandy from Grease. 

 I made many friends along the way, some that I never expected to be friends with and I really en-
joyed the full experience while making some great memories. There are so many reasons you should 
get involved in these great after-school op-
portunities that the staff provide us with.  

Already looking forward to the school show 
2023! 

 
Stanley Lumb, 

Year 9 
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A NIGHT AT THE MUSICALS! 

Mrs Hindley and I are so proud of the pupils involved in the school show; from those performing on 
stage to those who helped backstage. Thank you to the school community for supporting our first 
school show since covid with 2 sell out nights! We are already discussing what show we will perform 
in 2023 so watch this space!                                                                                                             Miss Padwell 

 

On 14th December the 
performers and the back 
stage crew were invited to 
watch a recording of the 
show while enjoying pizzas 
and treats! 

 
A huge Congratulations to Florence Storey for achieving Grade 2 Theory with distinction  and 
Gracie Wilson for passing her Grade 4 Theory. 

News from the Music department! 
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NEWS FROM THE PE DEPARTMENT 

Year 10 Rossendale Schools  
Netball Competition  
 

On Monday 17th October 2022 the year 10 
netball team took part in the Rossendale 
Schools’ Netball tournament held at BRGS. 
The schools that entered were All Saints’, 
BRGS, Haslingden 1 and 2, TVLA, Alder 
Grange and Whitworth. All Saints’ first 
game was a close game against BRGS which 
finished with them winning 4-3 after them 
just scoring to take the lead on the final 
whistle.  
 

After suffering a defeat in their warm-up game the year 10 team came fighting back, they took all the 
feedback given on board and went on to win their next 2 games against Haslingden 2 (7-1) and TVLA (9-
0); they then drew with Alder Grange (3-3). The final game of the tournament was against Haslingden 1 
and unfortunately the All Saints’ team lost their last game 5-3 to a team they had previously beaten in 
training. Overall the year 10 team came third which was an excellent achievement and hopefully next 
year they can go on to follow in the footsteps of the year 11's and win it.  
 

Well done to the 8 players: Ella Lucking, Amelia Braithwaite,  Lily Edmondson, Libby Melia-Miller, Gracie 
Bewley, Hannah Parker, Grace Russell and Kate Shaughnessey. Well done to the team!   

This half term, in both KS3 and KS4, the girls started with football and finished the half term with basket-
ball. Due to the weather we were unfortunately stuck indoors for football but will be getting out onto 
the fields in summer. Although indoors, the girls still learnt a variety of skills— particularly focusing on 
passing, dribbling and performing these under pressure in a game situation. For the last 3 weeks of term 
girls’ PE then moved onto basketball where they have learnt about shooting (use of the back board and 
jump shots), dribbling, defending/blocking, the rules of a game and particularly how these rules differ to 
netball (which they covered in September). Well done to all the girls this half term and I hope you enjoy 
your well deserved Christmas break.   

Miss Hill,  PE Teacher  

Table Tennis Club  

A big well done to our table tennis reg-
ulars who attend the club with Mr. 
Young on Thursday afternoons.  

We have boys and girls from Y7-11 de-
veloping their skills and the rapport 
they have with one another at the club 
is superb.  
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NEWS FROM THE PE DEPARTMENT  

U16's English Schools Basketball Competition against Clitheroe Grammar School  
 

The game started off strong with good blocks from both teams. Zara scored All Saints’ first goal with an 
excellent shot. It was all level after the first quarter at 4-4 due to an equalizer from Zoe. In the second 
quarter All Saints’ worked really well as a team and worked on their blocks, rebounds and passing end-
ing this quarter 3 points up on CG. The third quarter was tough and both teams really stepped up their 
game. Zara, Zoe and Libby all made some great shots. Florrie did some excellent blocking, Shaznay was 
like a kangaroo jumping and intercepting the ball from some very tall players and Lydia was fantastic, 
dribbling the ball with speed down court. As we only 
had 6 players, we only had one rotating sub which 
meant in our final quarter they had an advantage 
over us as they had more rest time. Miss Hill tactical-
ly called a time out so the team had an extra 2 
minutes to catch their breath and have a drink. This 
helped the team recharge and go on to win the 
match 16-15. It was an excellent game with great 
team work and levels of skill from both teams. Well 
Done All Saints’ for winning and making it to the 
Semi-Finals!  
 

Team: Lydia Jowett, Zara Fleming, Zoe Johnson,  
Libby Cowking, Shaznay Hartley and Florrie Butterworth 

Report written by Gracie Wilson   

On Thursday 3rd November the year 9 netball team com-
peted in the Rossendale Schools’ Netball Tournament at 
The Valley Leadership Academy. Their first match was 
against BRGS and All Saints’ were unlucky to concede a 
goal in the final minute meaning the game finished 2-1 to 
BRGS.  
 

All Saints’ second match was against Alder Grange, the 
team worked extremely hard but unfortunately lost 5-1. 
Next up was Haslingden High School, who finished the 
winners overall and All Saints‘ lost 8-0. The final two 

matches were against TVLA and Whitworth. The netball team worked with all feedback given and kept 
their spirits high. This paid off as they beat TVLA 8-1 and Whitworth 2-0.  
 

Well Done to the whole team; Bella (Captain), Freya, Lexi, Summer, Corey and two year 8's who stepped 
in at the last minute, Ellie and Lois. 

Match report written by year 9 netball team coach Gracie Wilson 
  

A big thanks to Gracie Wilson and Nell Vaz Te. The two year 11s were yet again excellent sports leaders. 
Gracie coached the team and Nell umpired every match.  
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NEWS FROM THE PE DEPARTMENT 

It has been an extremely busy and productive term in boys' PE.  

Y7 - The new Y7 cohort have settled in really well to PE and despite their only being 38 boys in the year 
group, attendance at lunch clubs is pleasing. The 
boys' footballers have shown resilience and im-
provement as they continue to gel as a team. 
The lads suffered a heavy home defeat in the 
first round of the ESFA Cup to Whitworth but im-
proved significantly in a narrow 3-2 defeat to 
TVLA - goal scorers were Junior Smith and Alfie 
Bryan. Jude Hancock was Man of the Match. The 
lads have also competed superbly in Rossendale 
7-a-side and 5-a-side competitions - finishing 
above BRGS and TVLA in the 5-a-side competi-
tion. The lads have also participated in a Y6/7 
transition football event at Whitworth HS and 
represented school brilliantly. 

Y8 - The Y8 footballers crashed out of the ESFA and Lancs Cup competition at the first hurdle due to de-
feats to Whitworth and Holy Cross, Chorley, respectively. The lads got their first win on the board with a 4
-2 victory at TVLA thanks to a brace from Oscar Barker, a goal from Mckenzie Cashinella and a penalty 
from captain - George Sadler. Goalkeeper Alfie Bramwell was on inspired form and picked up Man of the 
Match.  

Y9 - The rapidly improving Y9 footballers made an unbeaten start to the season thanks to a 3-3 draw at 
TVLA - goal scorers were Regan Felton, Carson van der Merwe and a stunning free-kick from Milo Hamp-
son. The team then followed this with an impressive 2-1 away at Whitworth in horrendous conditions. 
Rory Greenwood opened the scoring before a late own goal won it for the Saints'. Regan Felton was Man 
of the Match.  

U16s football - The U16s boys' footballers had 
an eventful 2nd Round ESFA tie away at All Hal-
lows School in Salford. After racing into a 4-2 
first half lead thanks to a Seth Williams hat trick 
and Finley Brogan penalty, our opponents used 
some very cynical tactics to get themselves back 
in the game before eventually winning the tie 6-
4. The team bounced back with a comprehen-
sive 6-0 win away to TVLA thanks to a Finley 
Brogan hat trick, two goals from Jude Starkie 
and one from Patrick Hernon.  

 

Year 7 five-a-side team  

U16s Football Team  
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NEWS FROM THE PE DEPARTMENT  

 

In Basketball the school has entered three teams into the Lancashire Cup for the first time ever.  The 
U14s boys have had a 100% winning start in the competition thanks to wins over Haslingden High (52-12), 
Alder Grange (36-28) and BRGS (57-24). Joseph Richardson has led the way in terms of points scored but 
the whole squad has contributed to the team's success. A big well done to Imran Miah, Lucas Hamer, Re-
gan Felton, Max Sullivan, Adam Lee, George Sadler, Oscar Barker, Kai Lloyd, Carson van der Merwe, Alex 
Colquhoun and Joseph Richardson. The team have now qualified for the quarter finals which will take 
place after Christmas.  

The U16s group campaign has been mixed in terms of results but very high in quality. The lads have lost 
to strong teams from Haslingden 'A' and BRGS (46-39 and 48-26 respectively) but had a thumping 90-10 
win over Haslingden 'B', meaning that a strong win in their final group game against Alder Grange still 
gives the team a chance of making the quarter finals. Well done to the team - George Richardson, Leo 
English, Tyler Hewitt, Jack Lee, Finley Brogan, Seth Williams, Harry Hinchliffe, Demid Pearson, Jenson Tay-
lor and Jude Starkie.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

KS3 PE - This term the boys have worked hard developing their skills in football, rugby union, basketball 
and table tennis. They have been assessed against our new 'Head, Heart, Hands' criteria which not only 
focuses on sporting ability but also the sporting values such as respect and teamwork that pupils demon-
strate. It also assesses pupils knowledge of rules, tactics and strategies in the sports we cover.  

Y10 Sports Leaders - A huge congratulations to Fergus Tomlinson, Stanley Dawson, Charlie Greenwood, 
Hannah Parker, Lily Edmondson, Mathilda Stopford, Ella Lucking and Charlotte Mckenzie who have un-
dertaken a Rossendale Sports Leaders course and have been helping the School Sports Partnership with 
primary and secondary sporting events. 

Mr Parkes 
PE Teacher 

U16s Basketball Team  U14s Basketball Team  
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NEWS FROM THE PE DEPARTMENT 

Sports Captains  

Congratulations to the pupils who have been appointed as school 'Sport Captains'. Pupils had to com-
plete an application form stating their credentials and suitability for the role and they will be supporting 
the PE Department in a variety of ways in the new year. 

Netball Champions 
 
On Friday 4th November the year 11 Netball Champions were re-
warded with a Domino's pizza party after school to celebrate their 
excellent achievement. The team enjoyed spending some time to-
gether, listening to music, eating pizza and treats and being congrat-
ulated by many members of staff who came down to the party to 
celebrate with them. Our ex-pupil and netball coach Mairead Gra-
ham also gave up her time to join the party and celebrate with the 
girls as she had run their extra-curricular netball club for them from 
year 7 through to year 9.  
A massive well done to all the team again for their great win! 

Year 7 Year 8 Year 9 Year 10 Year 11 

Lily-Mai 
Howorth  

Lois 
Cowking 

Regan 
Felton 

Charlie  
Greenwood 

Billy  
Partington-Deurden   

Alice  
Carr  

Alfie  
Bramwell  

Louis  
Fremont 

Leo  
English 

Libby  
Cowking  

Rosie 
Bacon  

Oscar 
Barker 

Theo 
Ormrod 

Aaron  
Shaw-Taylor 

Sophie 
Davies  

TJ  
Stott  

Romilly 
Ashworth 

Jack 
McDonald  

Fergus 
Tomlinson 

  

Emily 
Clarkson 

Ellie 
Brierley 

Stanley 
Lumb 

Kate 
Shaughnessy  

  

Charlie 
Rea  

George 
Heaton 

Tilly 
Duffy 

Gracie 
Bewley 

  

  
Shay 

Moran 
  

Lily 
Edmondson 

  

  
Evie-Grace 

Worden  
      

  
George 
Sadler 
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CHAMPIONING GIRLS FOOTBALL! 

I play football for Haslingden Girls and Ladies FC (HGLFC), I’ve played for the club since I was 5 years old 
and my team the Cyclones are now Under 13s. The club has 16 teams ranging from under 7s and cover-
ing every age group through to open age and walking football. We are one of the UK’s largest female on-
ly football clubs and we are showing many boys clubs & teams how it’s done.  
 

We recently entered a nationwide radio competition to write and perform an ode about our club, for the 
opportunity to win £2,750.00 for the club. The ‘ode’ was written by one of the coaches, Ben Jones; but I 
was given the opportunity to recite it and add a little creative licence. We spoke to the producers of the 
show and they advised to avoid any background noise whilst recording, I should record under my duvet 
and it worked perfectly.  

 

Oh what it means to be a Haslingden Girls player, 
Getting ready layer by layer, 
The thrill when we score and such a high when we win, 
What it means to be a player, where do I begin? 
Meeting all my mates on a Thursday at training, Taking part and having fun, 
even though its been raining, 
The grass is all muddy, and my kit is all wet, 
No changing rooms to dry off in, at least not yet.’ 
 

It was a real privilege to perform the ode and the opportunity to 
make a number of tweaks to the words that Ben had written; to 
hear my voice on national radio and with all the compliments giv-
en by the producers and hosts regarding my delivery made me 
incredibly proud.  
 

Finally, to hear that we won, and can use the £2,750.00 to pro-
vide access for girls into a sport that I adore is just an amazing 
feeling. The Lionesses won the Euro’s this summer and this was a 
huge step in girls’ football, but at HGLFC we’ve been pushing for 
over 20 years and we are developing some amazing footballers 
with very bright futures – but most importantly we’re making 
amazing friends and experiences.  
 

www.hglfc.co.uk if anybody is interested in getting involved.  Ellie Brierley 8MT  

BREAKING NEWS! 
Santa has been early to All Saints’ 

 
The Senator Group have very kindly  
donated & delivered around 100 new  

desks for our school.    
 

Our school community would like to say a  
big THANK YOU to The Senator Group! 
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FORM CAPTAINS 

We are proud to present our Form Captains for the com-
ing Year. These are students who have applied via an ap-
plication form , explaining why they wanted to be the 
representative for their form and be a voice on the 
school council. 
 

The successful pupils, were chosen because they em-
body the qualities we want to exhibit at All Saints’; relia-
ble and responsible; willing to help Form Tutors and Pro-
gress Leaders; they are good communicators, confident 
in themselves and above all they are great  role models 
for their fellow pupils. 
 

Please take a bow the school council for 2022/23 

YEAR 7 
Maddie Abrahams 
Emily Careswell 
Emily Clarkson 
Katie Boughey 

Leighton Ferguson  

YEAR 8 
Jack Crabtree 

Annabel Butterworth 
Tilly Fletcher 

Lucas Wilkinson  

YEAR 9 
Byron Morris 
Imran Miah 

Annabell Taylor 

YEAR 10 
Harley Prince 

Amelia Braithwaite 
Luis Felton 

Gracie Bewley  

YEAR 11 
Taylen Winfield 
Megan Finney 

Billy Partington-
Duerden 

Coming Soon….. World Book Day 2023. 
Once again, this year, we will be fully embracing World Book Day with a range of 
fantastic activities all designed to get All Saints’ reading! 
Last year we had competitions, Drop Everything and Read, Bake sales and even a 
Gothic Horror fancy dress theme.  
Watch this space for more information about our 2023 theme… 

On 31st October, Year 11 began their first set of Pre-Public Examinations. Their attitude and engagement 
with these examinations was excellent. They clearly understood the importance of these examinations 
in preparing for Summer 2023. 

 

Year 11 will have now received their grades from these examinations; 
they will also have received their report.   Over the last two weeks all 
Year 11 pupils have received ‘diagnostic feedback’ (Personal Currency 
Plans) based on those examinations.  
They should now know exactly what their focus should be for Christmas 
revision and as they start back in January. We know that Year 11 can be 
stressful and therefore we know that the focus we provide our pupils 
needs to be as ‘exact’ and ‘specific’ as possible.  
 

Next steps: the second set of Pre-Public Examinations begin on the 20th 
of February (7 school weeks).    Good luck Year 11! 

YEAR 11—GETTING READY FOR SUMMER 2023 
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SUPPORT SERVICES CHRISTMAS 2022 

Children and Family Wellbeing Centres 

Service Where Open Telephone 
CFW Services The Zone Rawtenstall 

Burnley Road, Raw-
tenstall, BB48EW 
  
Bacup Neighbourhood 
Centre 
Rochdale Road, Bacup, 
OL13 9NZ 
 
Haslingden Communi-
ty Link 
Bury Road, Rossen-
dale BB4 5PG 
  
  
Rossendale Children 
and Parenting Support 
Service 
New church Road 
Rawtenstall 
Rossendale 
BB4 7QX 

Closed Friday 23rd  through to 
Tuesday   3rd January 
  
  
Closed Friday 23rd  through to 
Tuesday   3rd January 
  
 

  
  
Closed Friday 23rd  through to 
Tuesday   3rd January 
  
  
  
  
Closed Friday 23rd  December 
   
Open between Christmas and 
New Year  -Thursday 29th 
Friday 30th 
Re open 03rd January 2023 
  

01706 237788 
  
  
  
01706 237780 
  
   
 

  
  
01706237782 
  
  
  
  
  
01706 223805 
  

Talk Zone 
  
  

  2pm to 10pm, every day of 
the year including Christmas 

Tel: 0800 51 11 11 
Text 07786511111 
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/

youthzone/get-in-touch/  

Mental Health Crisis                                               24 hours a day, 7 days             0800 953 0110                                                                         
                                                                                    a week 

Wellbeing Support: 

Lancashire Women's Centre   
9am-4.30pm – Mon-
Thursday 
9am-4pm – Friday 

0300 330 1354 

Inspire East Lancs   Monday to Friday 9am to 
5pm Closed Bank Holidays 01254 495382 

We are with you (Under 25's)   

Open every day 9-5pm 
Closed Christmas Day, 27th 
and 28th December 
Christmas Eve and New 
Year's Eve 9am-3pm 

0808 1640074 

Quit Squad   Monday to Friday, 9am - 
5pm, except Bank Holidays 0800 328 6297 

CALM Campaign Against 
Living Miserably Daily 5pm- midnight 0800585858 

Red Rose Recovery 
(East Lancs)   9am-5pm- Monday-Friday 01254 352580 

National Domestic Violence 
Helpline   24 hours 0808 2000247 

Be Free Domestic Abuse 
charity 

Online forms and emails 
24 hours 01282 726000 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/youthzone/get-in-touch/
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/youthzone/get-in-touch/
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Food banks 

Raft Foundation 

Unit 5, New Hall 
Hey Business Cen-
tre, New Hall Hey 
Road, Rawtenstall, 
BB4 6HR 

Referral by agency info@raftfoundation.org 

Salvation Army 
  

Richard St, Burnley 
BB11 3AJ 

Ring to enquire about food 
parcels. Also offering Christ-
mas Dinner for the homeless 

01282 415840 
  

Trinity Baptist church Bank House Lane, 
Bacup, OL13 0AL   01706 597376 

Lancashire County 
Council – Crisis Support 
Scheme 

To apply for support with food or fuel costs you should ring our helpline on 0300 123 6735. 
 If you find it difficult to use the phone, a family member or friend can ring on your behalf. 

Help Direct Non-urgent help 
and advice   0303 333 1111 

Rossendale Borough  
Council   Office hours 01282 425011 Burnley 

    Out of hours emergencies 01254 356535 Burnley Housing 

Community Fridge 

Unitarian Church 
34 Bank Street 
Rossendale BB4 
8DY 

Tuesday- 10am-12pm 
Thursday- 10am-12pm 

07450568782 
Email- admin@rawtenstallunitarians.org 

Positive start 

4 Bury Road, 
Rawtenstall, Ros-
sendale, Lanca-
shire, BB4 6AA 

10am-11am Fridays   

Rossendale Food Box Across Rossen-
dale Varies on Location 

07508606903 
  
07724731489 
rossendalefoodbox@gmail.com 

Housing/Homelessness       

Together Housing Group     0300 555 560 

B-with-us     0300 123 2200 

Emmaus Burnley and  
Rossendale   01282 430860 

Shelter      0344 515 1831 

Rossendale Borough  
Council 

One Stop shop, 
Futures Park, 
Bacup, OL13 0BB 

  0300 222 5946 
(option 9) 

The full service list can be found on out website https://www.allsaintshigh.lancs.sch.uk/  


